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August 15, 2022 
 
Dear Xavier Students,  
  
Here at Xavier University, we are committed to creating a safe and healthy environment for all our community 
members. To that end, we have partnered with Vector, LMS to provide a Hazing Awareness and Prevention course 
for all Xavier students and employees. In accordance with Collin’s Law, Ohio’s Anti-Hazing Act, this course is a 
requirement of your enrollment at Xavier.   Failure to complete this course may result in your ineligibility for 
participation in campus organizations such as clubs, music groups, athletic groups, service organizations, academic 
organizations, and more. Students who have not completed the course by October 1, 2022, may no longer be 
able to participate in campus organizations.   
   
You will receive an email to your Xavier.edu account on August 16, 2022 that provides access to this required 
course.   
  
The Hazing Awareness and Prevention course will take approximately 30 minutes to complete. You can complete 
the course on your own time, and you may save your progress and exit at any time.   
  
This course addresses sensitive topics that may be challenging and potentially triggering for some students. If you 
would like to connect with a support resource, please reach out to any of our campus support services or view the 
resources located within the course.  
  
Completion of the Hazing Awareness and Prevention course is required for all students at Xavier University no later 
than October 1, 2022.  Please contact me by email at deanofstudents@xavier.edu if you have questions about this 
requirement.  
  
How to complete the course:  

1. Look for an email in your Xavier.edu account from “Xavier University Students” (Vector LMS) indicating that 
your Hazing Awareness and Prevention required course has been assigned.   

2. Follow the link in your email to access your account to complete the courses. If you can’t find the email, 
check your “Clutter” folder.   

3. Use your Xavier University username and password to log-in to the Vector Platform to complete your 
training.  

 
At Xavier, we care about each other’s wellbeing, and I know that you’ll join me in doing our part to prevent hazing 
in our community.  
   
Sincerely,  
 
Jean Griffin  
Dean of Students  
deanofstudents@xavier.edu  


